
SUPPORT  OUR  PARISH  APPEAL…
COVID – 19, PHASE 1 OFFICE
OPENING TIMES.
Dear all, a number of people have enquired as to how they can
support our parish at this time and you are all probably aware
of the financial difficulties being experienced by the Diocese
and the fact that the priest’s salaries have been reduced by
25%.   As  a  response  to  these  enquiries  we  have  added  a
‘Donate’  button  to  our
website www.sallynogginandglenagearyparish.com.  We have also
included  an  option  for  Trocaire  for  remittance  of  your
Trocaire box proceeds. The parish office is open from 10.30 to
12.30 from Monday 18th if you prefer. Thank you all for your
continued support and generosity to the Parish.
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